
Board of Education 
Executive Committee Meeting 
Eastford Elementary School 

Office Conference Room 
Tuesday May 31, 2016 

 
 

I. Chair Hustus called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM 
II. Attendance:  

Present:  Christine Hustus, Chair; Stephen Bowen, Vice Chair; Stephen 
Sokoloski, Secretary 
Also Present:  Linda Loretz 

III. Salaries for non-affiliated employees were discussed. Recommendations 
will be brought to the full Board in June. 

IV. Kymberli Gaylor will be asked to serve as Board Clerk and the 
superintendent will arrange for comp time. 

V. The superintendent will prepare contract and agreement updates for 
non-affiliated employees. 

VI. The Proposed MOU with ETA will be discussed in Executive Session on 
June 9. 

VII. The meeting was adjourned at 6:36 PM. 
 

 


